
JUNE 1st DEADLINE FOR NAMES TO BE
LISTED IN BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE

In order that we have enough time to print the Book of Remembrance so
that it is ready for use during the festival of Shevuoth, the deadline of lune 1st
has been fixed as the latest date by which names will be accepted for listing
in this year's edition. This means that a little more than a week remains before
we will have to submit all the names to the printer, who requires a minimum
of one week for the actual work of printing the Book.

ARE YOU GRADUATING
THIS JUNE?

In keeping with our custom, we are
again planning to publish in the Bul¬
letin the names of those members of
the congregational family who will
celebrate educational milestones this
lune. We feel we should take public
notice of these memorable occasions
in the lives of our younger folk.
We ask of our readers, therefore,

that if your son or daughter is gradu¬
ating this lune, or has been chosen
for some outstanding honor by his
school, you drop us a line and permit
us to include the name among our

"educational celebrants."

Please do not be bashful. Let's give
our young people the pat on the back
they deserve, and the encourage¬
ment they could use in their plans for
the future. We assure you we shall
be more than happy to publish all
of the scholastic items we receive.

On the basis of past experience,
we should like to emphasize two very
important points: First, we have found
in the past that a number of our mem¬
bers and friends have felt hurt and
disappointed because the name of a
departed one did not appear. Par¬
ticularly is this so when the Books are
distributed during Yizkor and the
Memorial Prayer is recited, and a
special prayer is said for those whose
names are recorded.

The names which appear are sub¬
mitted to the office on an Authoriza¬
tion Form. No name is recorded on

the strength of a previous listing.
Only when we are authorized to in¬
clude the name of your dear depart¬
ed one do we do so. It is therefore
necessary that we have your authori¬
zation; otherwise, we cannot include
any names in this Book of Remem¬
brance.

The second important fact to bear
in mind is that the deadline of lune
1st must be adhered to. The Book of
Remembrance appears at Shevuoth
time. In order that it be ready for the
holiday, we must be given enough

(Continued on Page 2)

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 10:45 a.m. on

"SOME ECONOMIC PRINCIPLES IN THE BIBLE"
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KEHSLATH JESHURUN SISTERHOOD

will conduct its

CLOSING MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE YEAR

at

BRUNCH

This Monday, May 28th at 11:30 a.m.

ALL MEMBERS ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND

SISTERHOOD NEWS

You Can Help —

The Serve-a-Camp Fund of the
Jewish Welfare Board—of which our
Sisterhood is a member— has issued
a request for comic books to be sent
to servicemen in Korea and in army
camps throughout the country.
We have also been asked to co¬

operate with the drive to collect rec¬
ords of all types (provided they're in
good usable condition, of course) to
be sent to Israeli hospitals and chil¬
dren's homes.
Here are two instances where you

can be of assistance. If you have
comic books or records that you
would like to contribute to these
drives, please contact the Synagogue
Office. We'll arrange to pick the
package up, and we will see to it
that the proper agencies receive your
gift.

Happy Day Fund —
We acknowledge with gratitude

the kind contributions of Mmes. Rose
Alpert, Nathan Ball, Mildred and
Minna Feinberg and Abraham
Kirshon to our Happy Day Fund.
While we are on this important sub¬

ject, permit us to call one or two
items to your attention. The Happy
Day Fund was created as an outlet
for those of our members who are

commemorating a happy event or
who wish to pay tribute to the mem¬

ory of a dear one. All monies re-

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE
(continued from page 1)

time to perform such essential opera¬
tions as compiling all the names,
proof-reading and organizing the
Book so that it is esthetic in appear¬
ance as well as dignified in purpose.

We urge our readers, therefore, to
attend to this matter immediately. An
Authorization Form is enclosed with
this Bulletin for your use. Fill out the
Form and mail it before you overlook
it. Remember, the Book of Remem¬
brance is consistent with the Yizkor
prayer in which a pronouncement of
a pledge for charity is made. Fulfill
the pledge by submitting names for
the Book of Remembrance!

ceived by the Fund are allocated to
sending underprivileged children to
camp during the summer.

This year we h^ave been ap¬
proached to make it possible again
for some deserving youngsters to
have a camp vacation, but we find
it impossible to make a substantial
contribution for this purpose, owing
to the poor condition of our Happy
Day Fund.
If you are celebrating a birthday

or an anniversary or the graduation
of your son or daughter, or some
other joyous occasion, won't you
help someone else enjoy a "happy
day"?



KEHILATH JESHURUN MEN'S CLUB

anticipates having you at its

CLOSING FORUM MEETING

Tuesday Evening, June 5th at 8:30
in the Auditorium

DR. SALO W. BARON

will speak on

"JEWS IN AMERICA:

LESSONS OF THEIR HISTORY AND

AUGURY FOR THEIR FUTURE"

ALL WELCOME

MEN'S CLUB NEWS

Executive Board
Meets Thursday —
The Executive Board of the Men's

Club will hold its final meeting of the
year on Thursday evening, May 31st,
at 8:30 o'clock, in the Library.
This will be one of the most impor¬

tant meetings of the year, for, in ad¬
dition to hearing reports on the Men's
Club program of the past season,
preliminary plans will be laid for the
new year, beginning in the fall.
We cannot urge Board members

too strongly to make it a point to be
present at this meeting. Jot the details
down: Thursday, May 31st at 8:30
p.m., in the Library.
We take Pleasure in
Presenting Dr. Baron —
We are indeed most fortunate in

having Dr. Salo W. Baron speak at
our Closing Forum Meeting of the
Year, Tuesday evening, June 5th.
Dr. Baron is one of the outstanding
Jewish scholars in the country, an
authority in the field of sociology,
who will have a message well worth

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

Birth —

A hearty Mazel Tov to our es¬
teemed members, Mr. and Mrs. Max
Backer, on the birth of a son to their
children, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Backer.
Birthdays —
Many happy returns of the day to

Adolph J. Elkeles, Mrs. Reuben Wes-
terman and Mrs. Albert A. Zuch.

Anniversaries —

Best wishes to Mr. and Mrs. Irving
Angel, Mr. and Mrs. S. Lawrence
Brody, Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Coan, Mr.
and Mrs. B. David Kaplan, Mr. and
Mrs. Seppy I. Silberman and Mr.
and Mrs. Howard Stoller, on their
wedding anniversaries this week.

listening to.
We look forward to having a filled

Auditorium the evening of June 5th,
and we hope you'll be there. The
ladies are again cordially invited to
join us. A collation will follow the
talk.
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Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
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Ira F. Weisman President, Men's Club
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URUN bulletin

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
FRIDAY

Evening 6:15
SATURDAY

Morning 9:00
Weekly Portion: Behar, Levit¬
icus 25:1-26:2

Haftorah: Jeremiah 32:6-27
Evening 8:00
Conclusion of Sabbath 8:50

DAILY

Morning 7:30
Sunday morning 8:30
Evening 6:15

f

THE K. J. CALENDAR

Monday, May 28, 11:30 a.m. — Clos¬
ing Membership Meeting of the
Sisterhood — Social Hall

Thursday, May 31, 8:30 p.m.—Men's
Club Executive Board Meeting —

Library
Tuesday, June 5, 8:30 p.m. — Men's
Club Forum Meeting — Audi¬
torium

CONDOLENCE
We record with profound sorrow

the passing of our devoted member,
Max Rosenberg, beloved father of
our esteemed members, Mrs. Joseph
N. Prensky, Miles, Murray M. and
Sam Rosenberg. We extend our
heartfelt sympathies to the bereaved
family and our prayers that the Al¬
mighty spare them further sorrow
for many years to come.

YAHRZEITS
May
27—EDWARD BERNARD
27—MARY ROSENBLUM
27—ETHEL METZGER
28—BETTY COAN
29—HELEN REINHOLD
30—DINAH WEISS
30—MEYER COAN
31—AARON GARFUNKEL
31—SIDNEY P. C. EPSTEIN

1/acatCott
Tftafic

Ownership-Management
David S. Andron
David Levinson

ANDRON'S

^atel
(in the cool Adirondacks)

LOON LAKE, FRANKLIN CO., N. Y.
Renowned Hotel and 46 enchanting COTTAGES
18 hole private golf course © 3 mile private lake
Every land and water sport and activity
Superb entertainment — 2 orchestras
Famed ANDRON cuisine — Dietary Laws
Children's Camp Program under trained counsellors

N. Y. Office: 1697 Broadway, Suite 802, Tel. JU 2-2470


